

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

September 11, 2015

Eric Dahl HPC Wireless Services 22 Shelter Rock Lane, Building C Danbury, CT 06811

RE:

EM-SPRINT-062-140829 - Sprint Spectrum L.P. notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 1065 Wintergreen Avenue, Hamden, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Dahl:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of construction time for this exempt modification, dated September 11, 2015. Pursuant to the Conditions of the Council's decision letter dated September 15, 2014, I have considered your request for an extension of construction time for this exempt modification and grant a six-month extension of time until March 16, 2016, to complete the construction of this project.

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should Sprint Spectrum L.P. decide not to proceed with construction.

Sincerely.

Melanie A. Bachman Acting Executive Director

MinkBul

MAB/CH/cm

46 Mill Plain Rd.

Floor 2

Danbury, CT, 06811

P.: 203.797.1112



September 11, 2015

VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Ms. Melanie A. Bachman Acting Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

RE: EM-SPRINT-062-140829 - Sprint Spectrum, L.P. (CT03XC003)

1065 Wintergreen Avenue, Hamden, CT (aka 142 Baldwin Drive, New Haven, CT)

Request for Extension of Time

Dear Ms. Bachman:

Sprint Spectrum, L.P. ("Sprint") respectfully requests a six-month extension of time to complete construction and submit post-modification inspection reports for the above referenced site. Sprint has been working diligently with the tower owner, the State of Connecticut, Division of State Police, to consummate an amendment to proceed with the equipment modifications as detailed in the Notice of Exempt Modification dated August 25, 2014. Currently, Sprint signed amendments are with the Commissioner of Department of Emergency Services and the Attorney General's office for approval and signature.

Your consideration in this matter is appreciated. Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Eric Dahl

edahl@comcast.net

860-227-1975

Boston Albany Buffalo Danbury Philadelphia Raleigh Atlanta